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Docket Nos. 50-277
50-278

Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief
U . S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Stol z :

Your letter of March 5, 1982 requested additional information
on the Peach Bottom Inservice Inspection Program. Due to the
significant amount of research required to address the subject
with a complete and satisfactory response, we must request an
extension for its submittal. Peach Bottom Unit 2 is presently
undergoing an extended refueling and modifications outage which
requires significant attention by the same staffs-involved in
preparing our response to your request.

A telephone conversation with the NRC Peach Bottom Project
Manager on March-29, 1982, described the subject and an extension
to June 8, 1982, was mutually determined to be appropriate.

If you have any further questions or require additional
information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Very truly yours,
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